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Landa Park River Front Rehabilitation Project Progresses 

 

New Braunfels, TX – The retaining walls portion of the Landa Park River Front Rehabilitation Project is making 

progress. On Monday, August 11th the contractor, Austin Filter Systems Inc., is scheduled to begin sheet piling, a part 

of the dewatering process, on the mill race run from the Landa Park Drive vehicular bridge (near the train station) 

towards pavilion sixteen. The process will be addressed in several sections in order to minimize adverse impact upon 

park patrons and the environmentally protected waterways of Landa Park. 

 “Sheet piling is a loud process,” said Adam Michie, City of New Braunfels Project Manager. “We ask park 

patrons to be aware that there will be noise and construction activities in this area. This process will take several weeks 

to complete in this section, weather and other factors permitting.”  

The $5.5 million project is made up of several components, including the replacement of 4,400 linear feet of 

stone retaining walls along the Comal River in Landa Park. Other significant features of this project include the 

armoring of the Landa Lake dam, construction of a spillway that will flow into the old Comal River Chanel, 

replacement of the wading pool pedestrian bridge, riparian landscape improvements and repairs to the Landa Park 

gazebo. Several of these tasks are also currently in process.  

For additional information, contact the Parks and Recreation Department at (830) 221-4350 or visit  

www.nbtexas.org/parksprojects. 
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